
 
 

 

Date: July 25, 2018 
 

Questions? Call the MRC: 1-888-999-7348 

Location: Moose Jaw, Saskatchewan 
 

 
 
Greetings Sisters and Brothers: 
 
The SEIU-West Bargaining Committee reached a first tentative agreement with the 
Employer on July 19, 2018. A ratification vote was held on July 25, 2018. 
 
The turnout for the ratification vote was very strong. The message received in the ballot 
box was also very clear and very strong. 
 
The membership has rejected the Employer’s offer. 
 
Your Bargaining Committee will be meeting shortly to determine our next steps. 
 
Your Committee will also be setting a date for a Unit meeting; the time and date will be set 
shortly. Watch your Union Bulletin Board for this information. 
 
If you have any questions about your workplace, please contact the Member Resource 
Centre (MRC) at 1-888-999-7348 ex. 2298. The MRC Officers will be able to assist you or 
will refer your question if necessary. 
 
Your participation in your Union makes your Union strong! 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
The SEIU-West West Park Crossing Bargaining Committee 
Selene Desjardins • Murray Froese • Al Chaisson • Staff: Bob Desjarlais (Union 
Representative) • Blair McDaid (Negotiations Officer) 
 
 


